
 

 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  Area Agency on Aging (AAA) Directors Notice #: 050517-1-I-SWCBS 

  EHEAP Program Directors 

 

FROM: Jeffrey S. Bragg 

  Secretary 

 

DATE:  May 5, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Instruction:  2017 Emergency Home Energy Assistance for the Elderly 

Program 

             

 

This Notice of Instruction provides recent updates to the Emergency Home Energy Assistance 

for the Elderly Program (EHEAP).  The attachments to this notice will further instruct the AAAs 

on requirements for compliance. 

 

Upon receipt of this Notice of Instruction, please use the revised “EHEAP Application” (dated 

04/26/2017), which was edited to correct the poverty guidelines on the “EHEAP Eligibility 

Worksheet.” The attached “Poverty Income Guidelines,” effective April 1, 2016, Revised March 

28, 2016, and “Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program Payment Matrix,” Revised 

March 28, 2016, documents are to replace the versions in the 2017 EHEAP contract. 

 

The “Poverty Income Guidelines,” Revised March 28, 2016, effective April 1, 2016, and “Low-

Income Home Energy Assistance Program Payment Matrix,” Revised March 28, 2016, remain in 

effect until September 30, 2017. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to Florida’s elders.  Should you require additional 

information, please contact Judy Bowers at 850-414-2057. 

 

 

 

 

 


